LATE

March 7, 2010

Senator Suzanne Chun-Oakland, Chair
Senator Les lhara, Jr., Vice Chair
Committee on Human Services

Representative David Ige, Chair
Representative Josh Green, Vice Chair
Committee on Health

Hawaii State Capitol, Room 016

RE: HB2157 HD1 Relating to Expanded Adult Residential Care Homes
Dear Chairs, Vice Chairs and Members of the Committee:

| would like to voice my strong support for House Bill #2157 (Increase of
Expanded Beds from two to three in an Adult Residential Expanded Care Home).

Our state & our Elderly desperately need more ICF / SNF Beds. Moreover, the
passing of this bill will help to alleviate the problem of not having enough beds to
meet the demands in our institutional healthcare facilities as we witness the
coming of what many have labeled as “The Silver Tsunami”. The significant
savings will benefit the hospitals, the nursing homes, our elderly consumers and
their families as well as the care homes.

Thank you for the opportunity to Testify in support of this bill and for your
consideration in regards to this matter.

Sincerel

i o

Ron Gallegos
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